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Comments: I am very concerned about the fact that privately owned ski huts are being proposed for the Mt Baker

NRA area. The increase in ski touring traffic that these huts will bring will cause further user conflict in a area that

has historically been used for winter motorized recreation. This type of private commercial activity should not be

allowed on public lands, regardless if it is seasonal or temporary. For profit industry should not be allowed on

public lands. Permitting these huts will cause user conflict and set a dangerous precedent for the future. I implore

you to disallow the construction and operation of these huts and leave public access to Mt Baker NRA as it is and

has been functioning properly for decades. Thank you 


